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Youth Services Advisory Board/Youth First Coalition Meeting Minutes 

 

Wednesday, October 4th, 2018 – 5:00 p.m. Youth Center  

 

 

Members Present: Officer Rob Suchecki, Pam Scheibelein, Lorraine Marvin,  

Jacquelyn Rose 

Members Absent: Vice Chairman Linda Bromley, Chris Stravoravtis 

Others Present:   

Director Val Geato; Staff Members Kylie Fontaine and Hannah Knight; Youth Center Supervisors 

Elizabeth Allard, Students; Alibeth Valenzuela, Breanna Moldoch, Ariella Tyles, BOS Liaison 

Denise Mizla, BOF Liaison Rob Tarlov; Principal, WJJMS, Chris Bennett 

 

 

1. Call Meeting to Order:  Pam Scheibelein called the meeting to order at 5:05pm. 

2. Approval of Minutes: Rob Suchecki motioned to approve the June 2018 Meeting Minutes, 

seconded by Lorraine Marvin. 

3. Public Comments:  None 

4. New Business:   

A. Officer Rob Suchecki shared that there have been six referrals for vaping to go to the 

Juvenile Review Board, court and mail-in fine infractions. Officer Suchecki spoke about 

the high school vaping in bathrooms and vaping trends, informing the board on the 

dangers of vaping, including wet lung and popcorn lung. 

B. Resolution Run – Moving from Bacon Academy to Town Hall. Elizabeth Allard asked for 

volunteers to help on the day of the race. 

C. Other – Tabled until next meeting. 

5. Old Business: 

A. LPC Grant is due on October 31st, 2018.      

B.  Bake Sale is coming up – Kylie Fontaine & Hannah Knight will ask youth. The board is 

asked to help cover the shifts of the Bake Sale. 

6. Adjourn: Officer Rob Suchecki motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:35, seconded by Lorraine 

Marvin. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kylie Fontaine, Youth Services Staff 


